
Christina Moore 

From: Angela Waldrop <awaldrop@sorensenrealestate.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2019 5:01 PM 
To: Christina Moore 
Cc: Ed Offutt 
Subject: Re: Planning & Zoning Commission 

Yes I am resigning and will continue until a successor is available. 

Thank you so much. 

Angela Waldrop 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 6, 2019, at 4:08 PM, Christina Moore <cmoore@ircgov.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon Ms. Waldrop: 

The County Attorney's Office monitors the above committee and I work with Ed in maintaining the 

committee members' information. In regards to your earlier email, you requested that we begin the 

process for you to step off the Planning & Zoning Commission. To begin the process, please confirm that 

you are resigning your position effective the date of your email, and it is your intention to serve until a 

successor is appointed. Please note, per Section 103.02(1) of the Indian River County Code, "[m]embers 

may serve until their successors are appointed." Again, thanks for your service to the committee. 

 
Legal Assistant 
Office of County Attorney- Indian River 

1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, Florida 32960-3365 
(772) 226-1405 ph; (772) 569-4317 -fax 
cmoore@ircgov.com 

NOTE: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released 

to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in 

writing. 

1 

mailto:cmoore@ircgov.com
mailto:cmoore@ircgov.com

	Subject: Re: Planning & Zoning Commission
	Christina Moore


